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Staff Report 
 
 
Status Update: 
This item is being pushed to the March 2021 Board meeting. 
 
The applicant for this permit has requested that the Board postpone its review of the 
application until March 2021. CalTrans intends to have the final environmental document for 
the project released by that time and wants the review of this request to coincide with the 
release of the environmental document. 
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